ANGLICAN CATHOLIC CHURCH OF CANADA

GUELPH / WATERLOO CONGREGATION

UPDATE

December 3, 1996

Update will be issued on a regular basis to keep you informed on upcoming services and "happenings".
Subsequent to our Information Meeting on November 20, 1996, we had 7 individuals present at
Mattins on November 24, and 13 present at the Holy Eucharist on November 30. (Father Braby, from
Stratford, was the celebrant.)

Following is the schedule for the balance of December:

December 8 - The Second Sunday in Advent
- Mattins in the Common Room at 298 Silvercreek Pkwy. N.,
Guelph, at 10:30 am.
December 15 - The Third Sunday in Advent

- The Holy Eucharist in the Common Room at 298 Silvercreek
Pkwy. N., Guelph, at 10:30 a.m. - Father Braby will be the
celebrant

December 22 - The Fourth Sunday in Advent
- At 490 Dutton Drive, Suite B6, Waterloo, at 10:30 a.m. - either
Mattins or the Holy Eucharist depending on the availability of
a priest - details will follow, along with directions to 490 Dutton
Drive

December 29 - The Sunday within the Octave of Christmas
- At 298 Silvercreek Pkwy. N., Guelph, at 10:30 a.m. - either
Mattins or the Holy Eucharist depending on the availability of
a priest - details will follow
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Enclosed is an Address Listing containing the names of those individuals who attended the Information
Meeting and/or have indicated an interest and/or are attending our Services!

Also enclosed are (a) a brochure entitled "Dear Anglican” written by Stanley R. Sinclair, and (b)
several pages from the Internet Website of our Sister Church in the United States - The Anglican
Church in America. We believe you will find both of these enclosures interesting and worthwhile

reading.
If you have any questions, comments, suggestions, require transportation, etc., be sure to let us know.

Please join us for the Worship Services as often as you can!

Ted Bowles Gary Freeman
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